RECOMMENDATION LETTER

October 29, 2024

Salvacion J. Dula

Barangay Captain

Address: Purok 4, Kinangay Sur, Clarin, Misamis Occidental
09392758252

To Whom It May Concern,

Good day! It is my great pleasure to recommend Jesiel Grace P. Quindao for
the Peace Corps Alumni Foundation for Philippine Development scholarship
program. As the barangay captain of Kinangay Sur, I have witnessed Jesiel’s
extraordinary character, commitment, and service to our barangay.

Jesiel constantly proves her kindness, as she has no bad record at all in our
barangay. Aside from that, [ witnessed firsthand her eagerness to expand her
knowledge and understanding of the world. Aside from her academic
achievements, Jesiel is beneficial to our community.

As a young teenager, Jesiel is actively involved in community services, and she
wholeheartedly helps other people without expecting anything in return. Also,
Jesiel is a responsible and cultivated individual with a strong sense of virtue. She is
a true role model for her peers and in our community.



I am confident to recommend Jesiel Grace P. Quindao for the Peace Corps Alumni
Foundation for Philippine Development (PCAFPD) scholarship. She possesses the
qualities of being a good beneficiary, and I am sure that she will contribute
positively to society.

SALVACION J. DULA

Barangay Captain, (Kinangay Sur)



